
 
 

How to Use the Off-Site (EvFree) Parking Structure & Shuttle 
 

Your OLLI parking permit is valid at the regularly patrolled off-site parking structure next to the 

First Evangelical Free Church on N. Brea Blvd. (2801 N Brea Blvd., Fullerton), just north of E. 

Bastanchury Road. Parking is available on level 2 and level 3 (uncovered) only on Monday 

through Thursday (not Friday) from 7:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.  An elevator is located on the north 

side of the parking structure. 

 

For southbound drivers, entrance to the parking structure is on the west side of Brea Blvd. If 

you are driving north on Brea Blvd., continue past the parking structure, and you’ll see a left 

turn lane into the church’s surface parking lot. OLLI members are not allowed to park in the 

surface lot, but you may drive through the lot to an entrance to the parking structure, or use 

the lot’s entrance to get to southbound Brea Blvd. and drive back to the Brea Blvd. entrance. 

For drivers traveling westbound on Bastanchury, continue past Brea Blvd. and turn right just 

past the gas station into the parking structure. 

 

CSUF provides free shuttle service to and from the EvFree 

parking structure and the campus near the Parking & 

Transportation Office on Corporation Drive just off State 

College Blvd. OLLI Trolleys will transport OLLI members 

from/to the EvFree drop-off/pick-up point on State College 

Blvd. and the Ruby Gerontology Center. 

 

During the first week of CSUF’s new fall semester, Kathryn 

Cozza and Debbie Maxwell (pictured) in addition to Mike 

Stover and Pete Saputo, did test runs, parking in the structure and riding in the shuttle, at 8:30 

a.m. and 1:00 p.m. They found ample parking spaces available at both times. Shuttles generally 

had seats available, but even when a shuttle was packed with students, with four shuttle vans 

in continuous operation, the next shuttle van was never far behind. The trip between EvFree 

and the campus was 8-10 minutes. Pete reported an overall good experience. 

 

 



Mike found EvFree operates The Well, a Starbucks-style 

coffee shop, adjoining the shuttle pickup. It is located 

inside the air conditioned and spacious EvFree Library, 

which also provides restroom accommodations and free 

WiFi connectivity. 

 

Please email OLLI Parking Chair Mike Stover 

at stovermw@gmail.com if you have any questions 

regarding the off-site, EvFree parking or OLLI’s other 

parking tips and options. 
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